Perinton Pastoral Association 
honors February Black History Month 
by sponsoring 
Tiffany Porter 
speaking on 
Being Black in the Burbs 
6:30 PM Wednesday, February 15 
at First Congregational Church, Main St., Fairport.
Tiffany has lived in Fairport for 37 of her 39 years.  Despite being physically disabled, Tiffany founded Being Black in the Burbs to share tenant resources and provide toiletries and food in accessible locations.  Tiffany, mother of three sons in our Fairport schools, advocates for local, state and nationwide efforts to stop racism.  Please come show  community support for a hard working disabled neighbor who serves community needs with heartfelt generosity. 


